
From: Patricia Malatesta
To: Planning Commission
Subject: Parks need to expand not be “developed”
Date: Tuesday, January 30, 2024 8:48:45 AM

Parks bring pleasure to so nany residents of Mercer Island. They need time be enhanced not developed for parking
lots r buildings.
We have just voted and now a council member supported by other council members wants to destroy MI to make
money by building.
Solve monetary problems without destroying parks, last bastion for pleasure for all.
Thank you for protesting thus measure.
Patricia and Ronald Malatesta
pamalatesta@comcast.net
206-232-9847
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